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Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Please take a few minutes to review the link for the Return to School page on our district website.  Pay 

particular attention to the hybrid schedules that have been refined.  We are grateful for your understanding 

and patience as we safely prepare for our return to in-person instruction for those who selected that option 

for the first marking period.  As we continue to strive to provide superlative educational programing while 

still mitigating the impact of the COVID-19 pandemic, things sometimes change quickly, and we 

encourage you to check our website regularly.  Specific questions about your child’s scheduling should be 

directed to the building principal. 

 

For the students returning to in-person instruction on October 19, 2020, they will either be attending four 

days per week or two days per week via a single session model.  All students will be totally remote on 

Wednesday each week to allow for enhanced clearing due to the increased number of people coming into 

each building.  These numbers need to be limited at this time to ensure social distancing.  The determining 

factors between two days or four days per week will be the number of students attending each building.   

Currently, the schools that require two days of in-person instruction per week are listed below. 

 

Benjamin Franklin 

James Monroe 

Lincoln 

Lindeneau 

John Marshall 

Martin Luther King 

Washington 

Herbert Hoover Middle School 

Thomas Jefferson Middle School 

Edison High School 

 

We appreciate your continued support. 

 

 

 

https://www.edison.k12.nj.us/administration/superintendent/welcome-back-2020-2021

